
 

  

 
May 02, 2013 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
 
Re: Wasaga Distribution Inc.’s 2013 Distribution Rate Application 
 Board File No. EB-2012-0171 
 
 
Following the Board’s Decision and Order, issued on April 30, 2013, relating to Wasaga 
Distribution Inc.’s 2013 Distribution Rate Application (EB-2012-0171), the LDC has 
reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and Changes set out in Appendix A as per the Board 
Order #2. 
 
Having reviewed the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges set out in Appendix A of the 
Board’s Decision and Order, Wasaga Distribution Inc. confirms that it has no concerns 
and has determined that the information is accurate and complete. 
 
Should the Board have any questions regarding this matter please contact Joanne 
Tackaberry at j.tackaberry@wasagadist.ca or call 705-429-2517.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Joanne Tackaberry, CGA 
Manager, Administrative & Financial Services 
Wasaga Distribution Inc. 
P.O. Box 20 
Wasaga Beach, ON 
L9Z 1A2 
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